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Stolen truck sparks investigation
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are seeking whoever is responsible for the latest,
reported vehicle theft n the city.

According to a report from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, a 2002 Ford
pickup truck was stolen from the 500 block of Riley Street sometime between
midnight and 6:30 Tuesday morning.

The truck was later located, found near Country Club Road and Pratt Road.

Anyone with information about the case should contact Atchison Police at (913)
367-4323.
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